Our vision is for a Paruresis free world. Until then, people with shy bladder will live life to the fullest.



"Freedom Press" eZine

November 2018

Great Nonprofits

Thank you so much to all who helped! IPA is now a top rated nonprofit for 2018! You can read our reviews here.



2019 Campaign Support IPA in the coming year!

We began our 2019 fundraising drive. We always make this plea around now, and it usually goes unheeded. But, to get a leg up on the drive, and to cut down on the time and cost of the annual mailing, I am imploring everyone reading this to make their annual contribution before Halloween. Your contribution **now** will greatly help the organization. Please use one of the buttons below to donate.

You can donate and support IPA by using one of the buttons: PayPal Giving Fund, Network for Good or printing the donor form and mail in with a check or money order (International money order if outside of the USA).







IPA News

We just had our annual IPA board meeting in Chicago. It went very well. Besides giving my annual State of the IPA report (in sum, we are doing great!), we began the process of strategic planning for the next 3-5 years. Soon, we will have a new vision and mission statement to share with everyone.

We just finished a great Philadelphia workshop, led by IPA Board Vice-President and therapist Dan Rocker. The results should be posted on the IPA talk forum website soon.

The good press keeps on coming this year. This article in the online journal, The Outline, was excellent. Click on The Outline logo to read the article.



Dr. Soifer's new book "The Secret Social Phobia" is now out as an audiobook on





